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MESSAGE FROM MR PEMBLETON

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Dear Parents/Carers,

As the weather has turned colder this week and we
enter the season when illnesses are more common,
we want to take a moment to emphasise the
importance of regular school attendance, as this week
we have had the lowest attendance all year.

We understand that this time of year can be
challenging, with the drop in temperature and an
increase in coughs and colds. However, maintaining
consistent attendance is crucial for your child's
learning, social development, and routine. Often,
children feel better once they are in school and
engaged in the day’s activities.

If your child is feeling under the weather but doesn’t
have a fever or symptoms requiring rest, you might
consider giving them medication such as Calpol
before school. If they do become unwell during the
day, rest assured that we will contact you promptly to
discuss the best course of action.

Regular attendance not only helps your child stay on
track academically but also fosters resilience and
strengthens their sense of belonging within the school
community.

Thank you for your support in ensuring that your child
attends school whenever possible. Together, we can
help them make the most of their education during
these colder months.
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e Friday 29" November — SLB and Y3 to
the theatre

e Friday 29" November — Parent
Forum, Cllr Waseem attending

e Monday 9th December _ 6C to the

Temple

e Wednesday 11th December — 6K to
the temple

e Thursday 13" December — 6Z to the
temple

e Friday 20" December- end of term.

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

Look out for a text from school inviting you
to one of our assemblies to see your child
receive an Ambition, Pride or Success
certificate from Mr Pembleton.



https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk/
https://twitter.com/AngleseyP
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CYBERSECURITY QUESTION OF THE WEEK

TRIVIA OF THE WEEK TRIVIA OF THE WEEK
UK Safer Internet Centre did a recent study between young
people aged 8-16. Which percentage was recorded showing that
Al was being used In a negative way? (bullying, creating false
images etc)

Someone gives you a USB drive or other electronic media that is
preloaded with malware in the hope you will use the device and
enable them to hack your computer. This is an example of what?

A T6% — A. Bluesnarfing

B. 36% | D? y B. Baiting
c. 56% \. = C. Phishing
S — J

D. Click Jacking

Answer from last week was C-56% Answer next week

NOVEMBER ONLINE SAFETY NEWSLETTER

This month’s Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website _-_

F Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any
issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or
ask to speak to the IT team.

Click the link: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-
school/UploadedDocument/82f4c3d7-d8e2-4ac5-a02b-79ce3c3f61c2/online-safety-newsletter-primary-
november-2024_anglesey-birmingham_01-11-2024.pdf




EYFS OPEN DAY SUCCESS!

Thank you to everyone who came for the Open Day on Wednesday. It was a great success. The children
enjoyed having their faces painted, trying out the toys and decorating biscuits.

BREAKFAST CLUB SNOWFLAKES

Reacting to the snowy weather this week, the children in breakfast club made paper craft snowflakes!




FIRE SAFETY POSTERS

These children from 4D have created fire safety posters this week and received Thumbs up x4 from Mrs
Skinner, who was very impressed:
Aleena, Anfal, Alayna, Yahya, Areen, Maryam, Hanif

D&T

Children in the Base have been designing and creating their own pneumatic toys.
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NUMBOTS AND TTRS MEETINGS

A big thank you to all of you who came to the Y1 and Y2 meetings this week. Your support at home is
really important and will make a big difference.
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BRIGHOUSE FUN

Y4 went to the Brighouse for two nights. There are more photos in our gallery.

Thank you to the staff who went and ensured the children had this great opportunity.
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COMMUNITY

In KS1’s assembly today we read a book by Benjamin Zephaniah called ‘People Need People’.
Come along to this meeting to get involved with the project in his name.

COMMUN ITV

Dartary l‘!‘
a0 CIMMINTY FTRUM
o¥is “
meam
~\\ TreePeople 0‘? ‘
By & Q:

Zepnanian®

15th April 1958 -

DISCUSSIONS AND INSIGHT:

How to get involved

Monday
: 25th November 2024
The maintenance of

the trees " - 6.30pm - 8.30pm
What type of trees '/, 4
Opportunites for b 9
families and young
people Wallace Lawlor Centre
Your chance to be a o 199 Wheeler Street
part of this special_ \ '

_journey in Newtown in Birmingham B19 2EL
improving Burbury Park

birminghamef@gmail com burburyparkcf@gmail.com
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